
The University of Granada has established a new system for incoming students. It is an online 
application, whose instructions you will find in the next link:  

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/movilidad/estudiantes/entrantes/onlineapplicationerasmusining  
 
Also, you will find useful information in the next link: 

http://internacional.ugr.es/pages/perfiles/estudiantes/estudiantes_int 
 

Please, distribute it to your outgoing students.  
 
 
 

- It is not necessary to send any document (just a nomination by e-mail) as all the important data 
will be saved on the application.  

 


